
Friend of U-High:  Susan Thetard 

 

University High School honors faculty member, Susan 

“Suzie” Thetard, as the recipient of the 2011 Friend of U-

High Award for her service as an educator, mentor, and 

friend of the students of U-High. Suzie currently serves as a 

faculty member in the English department and director of 

the theater program.   

 

In 1996, Thetard first joined the lab schools as a faculty 

associate at Thomas Metcalf School. In 2000, she joined U-

High as a full-time faculty member. Thetard has directed 

and produced numerous student productions, including 

the most recent performance of Andrew Lloyd Webber’s 

The Phantom of the Opera, which debuted in the grand 

reopening of Stroud Auditorium in April, 2011.  

 

Thetard is married to Jon, class of 1969, and together they have two daughters, Stacia 

Thetard, class of 1997 and Tiffany Thetard Roby, class of 1998. 

 

 


